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Monday 28" November 2022
Dear Parents/Carers,

The Schools Singing Project leading the Carol Service at St Barnabas Cathedral will be on
Tuesday 6t December at 6pm.

Over the past term your child has been involved in the Schools Singing programme which has
seen all the children involved make great strides in their singing and musicianship, some of
which I sure you may have heard at home. As part of the project, we are getting the schools
together to showcase what our talented pupils are capable of, as well give them the
opportunity to perform in such a wonderful building and beautiful setting.

For those who have returned the consent slip for their child to take part in this Carol Service,
your child will be taken directly from school to the Cathedral where they will join other schools
to put on a massed choirs event.

The Carol Service is FREE and you are all warmly invited to attend and show your support
for your child and enjoy the beautiful music they have been working on. After the service, you
will be able to collect your child directly from their teachers in the Cathedral garden (next to
the Cathedral Hall off Wellington Circus which will be roughly 7pm.

Your child will require the following items on this day:
e a snack
e a packed lunch and a drink. Please ensure that this is a substantial meal as this
will be your child’s evening meal.
® an activity, such as a colouring book and felts, a child-friendly magazine or
some playing cards as there should be some free-time before the Carol Service starts.

We will be leaving school on a coach at 2pm. If you are not attending the service at 6pm,
please ensure you are at the Cathedral for 7pm, at the latest, to collect your child.

Cathedral of St Barnabas,
North Circus Street, Nottingham, NG1 5AE

The cathedral is situated between Derby Road and College Street with entrances from both.
There is metered parking on College Street and the immediate area close to the cathedral.

If you have any questions or require any further information, please send us a Class Dojo
message.

Kind regards,
Miss Duong and Miss Gibbens



